Linda Daigle

From: Jim Abare

Sent: Wednesday, March 3, 2021 2:56 PM
To: Linda Daigle

Cc: Geoff Newton

Subject: auditorium seating

Hi Linda,

Since the updated regulations for indoor gatherings have yet to be written and approved | can give you my estimate on
what may be allowed going forward after the 22" of March. If we allow for separation between individuals alone we
should be able to safely get 24 people in the auditorium however there may be some sort of number that takes square
footage of an area written into the order as was done in some of the previous orders. Going by 8 people per one
thousand square feet that number would be approximately 16 people for that space. There has been as few as 5 people
per one thousand square feet allowed in past orders. There has also been a maximum number set for any space but
from what has been announced that shouldn’t pose a problem this time. Hopefully the updated order will be released

soon so we can figure out a more definite number.

Jim A.



